
1 October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Parents’ Information Evening

Tuesday 15 September 5:30 – 7.00pm

We have really enjoyed starting to get to know our new Year 7 students and we
hope they have enjoyed the start of term too!

Please come and join us in the Main Hall for a short presentation on useful
information about the year ahead. You will then be able to meet your daughter’s
tutor and members of the Year 7 staff and mingle with other Year 7 parents in an
informal and friendly atmosphere.

The Aylesbury High School Association (AHSA) will be running a bar so there will
be an opportunity to chat to them about getting involved in fundraising.

Please note that space is very limited, and we do not have space for students
and/or siblings.

Please fill in this form to let us know if you will (or will not) be attending.

We look forward to seeing you.

Kind regards

Miss C. Morrin
Head of Year 7

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGxYHJLZGljZZeZViwb7SrjT0udCFnOoh-R-vW07w4fhtJvg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://forms.gle/etNK9WBBKmK8jSQA9

